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Enjoy the rest of the Summer—The next member 

meeting will be scheduled in the Fall! 
 

Welcoming Committee 

There will be hotdogs and other snacks 

at the Pool on Monday Sept. 6th (Labor 

Day Weekend) from 11:00am to 2:00pm 

Maintenance Committee 

Pond:  The committee is looking into 

maintenance issues at the ponds. 

Pool:  One of the pumps has been 

replaced and the sprinkler system has 

been repaired. POSSIBLE RULE 

CHANGES: The committee is 

considering changes to the pool rules 

(addressing pool parties and limiting the 

number of guests per member) for the 

2011 season. If you would like to 

comment, please do so, on the 

Maintenance committee page on the 

website. If anyone is considering hosting 

a pool party (more than 6 guests) before 

the end of the summer, you must 

contact Jimmy Willeford, pool manager 

to discuss prior to. Please remember 

that the pool is cleaned everyday by 

your neighbors (who are volunteers), 

so please clean up your stuff when you 

leave! 

Board News 

Tami Moore has been appointed to fill 

the empty seat on the board and will 

serve the remainder of this term. 

Architectural Committee 

APPROVED SHINGLE: The shingle 

that is required by the Covenants is no 

longer available.  The Board has 

approved the following as the 

replacement: 

Timberline Prestique 30  

 Color:Weathered Wood 

 Manufacturer:GAF-Elk Corp.                               

This shingle is required for all new 

construction and all replacements. 

Communication 

In an effort to reduce expenses and to 

provide frequent and current 

information, the website 

“Savannahlakes.org” is becoming our 

official method for communicating with 

POA members. If you haven’t already, 

please join the website and check it 

frequently for neighborhood news and 

information. 

Volunteers Needed 

Interested in getting involved in the 

neighborhood?? 

Visit the website and find ways you can 

participate, OR contact a Board 

Member.  We have a place for you!!   

 


